
 
 

  

 
            

 

8th February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We are always trying to replenish and restock our library with new and exciting titles for the 
children in our school.  Following the success of previous sponsored read, we would like to 
carry it out again.   
 
To celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of books and reading at home and school, we will 
be running a sponsored read during the February half term and the week after half term.  
(giving you two weeks to complete the challenge.)  

 
All the money raised will go towards brand new books for our school library.  The library has 
become a regular feature in your child’s reading journey, one which is loved and visited by all 
the children!  
 
Please help us to enhance our reading resources for pupils by spending a small amount of time 
each day reading with your child.  And it’s not just books that you can enjoy together: comics, 
magazines, recipes, menus, your favourite websites - anything with words that you can read 
together counts towards your total! 
 
If you are able to support our sponsored read, a sponsorship form and reading log for your 
child will be given to them in class.  This can be recorded however you wish: your child could 
be sponsored for the amount of pages, chapters, books or time (in minutes) they read.  For 
example, this could be 2p for every page or 50p for every half an hour – it’s completely up to 
you! 

 
After the sponsored read, please send all the sponsorship money that your child has raised to 
the school by Wednesday 6th March 2024.   
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, look at, share and enjoy. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs Dean  

Colethorpe Lane, Barrow,  
Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk IP29 5AU 
 
01284 810223 
admin@barrow.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.barrowcevcprimaryschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs H Ashe BA (Hons) 

 
 



 
 

 


